

Department of Environment, Food and Agriculture

Rheynn Chymmyltaght, Bee as Eirinys

Amy Beckett Chief Veterinary Officer

Animal Health Regulation Directorate Thie Slieau Whallian, Foxdale Road, St. Johns, Isle of Man, IM4 3AS

Tel no (01624) 685844 Email: agriculture@gov.im

19th October 2023

Dear Cattle Keeper,

Important Notice for cattle keepers

Change of postal address for BVD tissue samples

CIS Laboratory have announced that from Monday 30th October their office and laboratory will be operational at a new head office.

Therefore with immediate effect you are required to send any BVD tissue samples to the new address:

CIS Scope House Hortonwood 33 Telford Shropshire TF1 7EX

The old address at Speir House in Telford has a redirect in place for the short term, so any recently posted samples will still be received.

Please contact the Animal Health team on 685844 or via agriculture@gov.im and we can arrange to send you new address labels for any padded sample envelopes you may already have.

If you require information about your responsibilities as a cattle keeper surrounding BVD please visit www.gov.im/bvd or contact the team using the details above.

Kind regards,

Animal Health Team